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Read the Back!  

BRING YOUR 

FRIENDS 



 
 
Monthly Highlights 
 

HAPPY NEW YEAR  
 
Classes for the dojo start back January 3rd 2017.  Reminder:  New Times begin   
 
 
New Thursday class begins January 5th  
 
All students are invited to participate in the Dave Williams Memorial training. This is event is held every year to honor our friend and mentor Sensei 
Dave Williams. It will be held at the Silverton Dojo January 23rd from 6:30pm - 8pm. (Regular Ninja Class will be held) Combined training for adults 
and juniors will be after Ninja Class.  
 Everyone is encouraged to attend. You will receive a certificate of participation.  
We also have a patch available to put on your warm-up or gym bag.     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Be sure to Check out our website: 
  

 

and     Mastin Dojo 

Phone: 513-265-5484 

Cell: 513-265-2340 
E-mail: mastinkarate@gmail.com 


